
 [External Email]

From: Hill, Shannon
To: Zenk, Jessica; Downtown West Project; Eidlin, Eric; Stanke, Brian
Subject: RE: Downtown West DEIR comments
Date: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 8:26:44 AM

Hi Jessica,
 
Thanks, I received Roland’s comments on the proposed DISC Concept Layout as well. As I work
through comments sent on the DEIR yesterday, I will forward comments to departments as
applicable.
 
Best,
 
Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement
| Environmental Review Section
City of San José
|
200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov
|
(408) 535 - 7872
 

From: Zenk, Jessica 
Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 7:50 AM
To: Downtown West Project <downtownwest@esassoc.com>; Hill, Shannon
<Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>; Eidlin, Eric <eric.eidlin@sanjoseca.gov>; Stanke, Brian
<brian.stanke@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Downtown West DEIR comments
 
Attachment 
 
Get Outlook for iOS

From: Roland Lebrun 
Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 2:33:52 AM
To: Zenk, Jessica <Jessica.Zenk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Fw: Downtown West DEIR comments
 
 

 

Hi Jess,
 
FYI and let me know if you have any questions.
 
Roland.
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